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October 12, 2018 

Michael Carlson  
Impact Seven  
 
Flood Plain Grant Funding  

Dear Mr. Carlson, 

On behalf of the City of La Crosse, I am pleased to inform you have been conditionally approved for 

a flood plain grant award in the amount of $40,000 ($20,000 for each parcel). This is contingent on 

a Letter of Map Revision from FEMA and this grant award was pre-approved by the Flood Plain 

Committee.   

We look forward to working with you on this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

Caroline Gregerson  
Community Development Administrator  


